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CITY OF CHINO HILLS STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS ON TUESDAY, MAY 31 
 

Chino Hills, CA – Residents and businesses are invited to join City of Chino Hills Mayor Ray 

Marquez as he delivers the State of the City Address on Tuesday, May 31 at the Chino Hills 

Community Center located at 14250 Peyton Drive. The event will begin with an hors d’oeuvre 

reception at 5:30 pm followed by the 2022 State of the City Address at 6:30 pm. Mayor 

Marquez and guests will “Tune into 2022” and reflect on all the community has accomplished 

over the last year as we continue framing our bright future and recognize five unsung heroes 

in our community. Tickets are $20 and must be purchased in advance online, space is limited. 

To learn more on how to purchase tickets, please visit www.chinohills.org/StateoftheCity.  
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